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South West Growth Area – Oran Park 
wastewater 
 

We are planning wastewater infrastructure to cater for future growth in the south 
west area of Sydney. This includes areas of Oran Park. 

About the project 
The project is being delivered in stages to provide wastewater services to meet future land releases and 
growth forecasts. 

The new wastewater infrastructure required to service this area includes: 

• a new wastewater pumping station 
• 4.5 kilometres of transfer mains 
• 1.5 kilometres of trunk mains 
• amplification of an existing wastewater pumping station. 

What we’ve done  
We’ve completed options planning and have come up with a preferred option for how this new system will 
operate. 

We have recently awarded the contract for concept design to AAJV.  

Next steps  
As part of the concept design development we will need to conduct investigation work.  We will do site 
surveys and we will check the geological conditions of the ground where our pipes and pump station need to 
go. 

At this stage, we expect concept design will be complete in October 2018. 

Once concept design is finalised we will deliver the detailed design. It is expected detailed design will be run 
until July 2019.  

When the detailed design is complete, we will begin construction.  
It is expected that this project will be completed in July 2021. 

After the trunk mains have been delivered, it will be the 
responsibility of the developers to deliver lead-in infrastructure to 
connect.  

We will keep landowners and key stakeholders informed as the 
project progresses. 

  

Contact us 
To learn more or provide feedback, 
contact the AAJV community 
relations team by:  

• calling 1800 870 411 
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Wastewater transfer 
main (required by 
2020-2022) 

Preferred option – South West Front wastewater 
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